
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Plymouth City Council has received funding from the Department for Education to deliver a programme of 

funded holiday clubs this Christmas.  

 

Your child is invited to attend any of these fantastic clubs for free. Participants can choose a programme 

close to where they live or choose one more suited to their interests. Each child can attend a maximum of 4 

days over the 2023 Christmas holidays, which can be spread across one or more holiday clubs.  

 

The Fit and Fed holiday clubs will provide a safe and fun environment where children can experience a wide 

range of amazing activities including sports, dance, arts and crafts and much more. Every child will also 

receive a healthy nutritional meal or packed lunch each day. 

 

There are limited spaces available so places will be given on a first-come-first-served basis. When applying for 

your chosen holiday club you will need to provide your child’s unique Fit and Fed code which was 

provided to everyone before the Summer holidays, if you have forgotten your code please contact the Sports 

Development Unit on sportsdev@plymouth.gov.uk with your child’s name, date of birth and school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like further information or have any queries, please visit our website 

www.plymouth.gov.uk/fitandfed or email sportsdev@plymouth.gov.uk 
 

Regards, 
 

 

 

The Sports Development Team 

Sports Development Unit 

Community Connections 

Plymouth City Council 

 

E sportsdev@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

www.plymouth.gov.uk/fitandfed 

Funded holiday clubs in 

Plymouth! 

Key Information 

• Bookings open from Friday 17 November 2023 

• To book you must use your ‘Fit & Fed code’ 

• You can only book a maximum of 4 days 

• You can find all our supported holiday clubs and how to book at 

www.plymouth.gov.uk/fitandfed  
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